
Call for Mini-Symposia - Annual Conference 1st-2nd Dec 2020 
 

The Annual Colloquium serves as a platform for PhD students to present their latest research 

in an interdisiclinary and international setting. The Colloquium is organized by PhD students 

and supported by Dr. Michael J. Winckler and members of the IWR.  

This year the Colloquium will be organized as partly virtual event around the topic 

„Mathematical and Computational Methods“ together with PhD-students of the 4EU+ partner 

universities. Therefore we are currently looking for interested PhD-students of all partner 

universities, who would be willing to present their research. It is possible to participate in the 

colloquium virtually on an online platform or directly on site in Heidelberg Funding possibilites 

for a short stay in Heidelberg are currently being negotiated.  

All partners are invited to submit proposals for mini-symposia for the AC 2020. Mini-symposia 

will have 4 talks in one own session. Depending on the number of mini-symposia, we will  

arrange for the symposia to run in parallel.  

 

Format: 1 page (20 lines max) stating:  

   - topic/title  

   - short description  

   - suggestion of up to two talks from own PhD group  

   - responsible contact: name + e-mail (a PhD student!)  

 

Topics can be very general  

   "digital humanities"  

rather general  

   "computational chemistry for large molecules"  

or more specific  

   "modeling bio systems using ODE compartment models"  

 

Deadline: Sept 28th 2020 

 

For furhter information you can get in contact with Theresa Moeke (theresa.moeke@iwr.uni-

heidelberg.de). 

Also two experts of the industry will be invited to give a talk on practical methods and 

applications of mathematical and computational research. The speakers will be announced on 

the webpage soon.  
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